
3/14/2016 

Chairman Jim Good called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. 

Aaron Heeg made a motion to accept last month’s minutes as read.  Walter Schroeder seconded 

the motion.  The motion carried. 

Aaron Heeg made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as printed.  Walter Schroeder 

seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

Andy Cegielski gave the Assessor’s report. 

Discussed our roads.  The county will be contacted to fill potholes. 

Discussed the cemetery.  We contacted Marshfield Monument later on this spring after the frost 

is totally out of the ground to give us an estimate to having the “Old” section of the cemetery 

straightened. 

We discussed the Wisconsin Towns Association meeting which we will be hosting on March 17th, 

2016. 

Keith Albright gave the Fire Chief’s report.  There was a total of three calls for the month.  Brian 

Albright will be the new Fire Chief, Josh Sabo will be the new Assistant Chief, and Adam Hilgart will be 

the new Captain.  Josh and Sam Klumb will remain Lieutenants. 

Walter Schroeder made a motion to approve Brian Albright as the new Chief and Josh Sabo as 

the new Assistant Chief.  Aaron Heeg seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  Brian Albright is not a 

resident of the township therefore the board will make an amendment to the fire department by-laws 

at an upcoming meeting.   

Chairman Jim Good swore in Brian Albright as Fire Chief. 

Josh Sabo gave the First Responder Coordinator’s report.  They had a total of two calls for the 

month.  The First Responders have one more “brush up” class left.  There is a total of 11 First 

Responders. 

Aaron Heeg made a motion to pay the monthly bills.  Walter Schroeder seconded the motion.  

The motion carried. 

Aaron Heeg made a motion to adjourn.  Walter Schroeder seconded the motion.  The motion 

carried at 10:08 P.M. 

 

Gerald R. Taylor, Clerk 

     

 


